
Mary Mcflughes Ferrell • 
4406 Holland Avenue 

jA‘)14)15  Dallas, Texas 75219-2133 
(214) 528-0716 
December 8, 1992 

Mr. Jake Shepherd 	 De Al c4; 2€21 rivrit 	63-14, 7  
American Embassy, Bonn 
Unit 21701, General Delivery 
APO AE 09080 

Dear Mr. Shepherd: 

President Kennedy's motorcade left Dallas Love Field, turned left on Mockingbird 
and went to Lemmon Avenue. The motorcade turned right on Lemmon and went to Turtle 
Creek and turned right again. Several blocks later, Turtle Creek appears to become Cedar 
Springs because Turtle Creek makes a sharp turn to the right and traffic flows smoothly 
into Cedar Springs. A few more blocks the motorcade crossed Maple Avenue, continuing 
on to Harwood. Just about 1 block to the west on Maple Avenue is Wolf Street. Wolf is 
a very narrow little street and separates the Stoneleigh Terrace Hotel property from the 
Maple Terrace Apartments. The Stoneleigh Terrace Hotel is at 2927 Maple Avenue and 
the Maple Terrace Apartments are at 3001 Maple. 

For many years Paul M. Raigorodsky, a Russian-born oil man, lived in Apartment 
314 at the Stoneleigh Terrace Hotel. When he died in 1977, he was living in the next 
block at the Park Terrace Apartments, at 3131 Maple Avenue. (I am enclosing a Xerox of 
some clippings about Raigorodsky.) deMohrenschildt wrote a letter to Raigorodsky from 
Miami on June 2, 1963. (See WC Vol. 9, p. 278; WC Vol. 19, p. 547) 

October 19, 1955, George deMohrenschildt rented Apt. 208 at the Maple Terrace 
Apartments. (CD 554, p. 3) curio qt4i g ; cfNZ 403 

Spring of 1956, Jeanne LeGon moved into Stoneleigh Hotel. (CD 730, p. C:19) 
Jeanne stayed at the Stoneleigh a short time then moved into George deMohrenschildt's 
apartment in the Maple Terrace. (CD 730, p. C:23) 

On January 1, 1957, George and Jeanne were living in the Stoneleigh Hotel. (CD 
534, p. 4) 1 am almost certain this is wrong. It should be Apt 208 at the Maple Terrace. 

They did (and do) have a few small business establishments in both the Stoneleigh 
and the Maple Terrace. It is my opinion that the Social Security records are correct. (cc 

Lewis McWillie is NEVER listed in any telephone directory or city directory in Dallas. 
However, if the Social Security records are correct, McWillie was deMohrenschildt's next-
door neighbor in the Maple Terrace -- deMohrenschildt lived in Apt. 208, and McWillie in 
Apt. 210. McWillie apparently moved in on August 6, 1956, and deMohrenschildt had 
been in Apt. 208 since October 19, 1955. 

I hope some of this helps you. 


